
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

August 1, 2023 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Northern Arizona Intergovernmental Public Transportation Authority (Mountain Line) will hold 
a Site Walk regarding the upcoming Request for Proposals for Kaspar Maintenance 
Facility CMAR (Construction Manager At Risk). 

Time: September 8, 2023 at 11 AM AZ 
 
Location: 3773 N. Kaspar Drive, Flagstaff Arizona, 86004 

The complete RFP and all associated documents will be available on our website at: 

https://mountainline.az.gov/services-programs/purchasing/ 

Please send all questions to purchasing@naipta.az.gov. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Heather Higgins 
Purchasing and Contracts Officer, DBELO, DPPA 
Mountain Line 
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